
FIRST-YEAR STUDENT

COMMUTER
CHECK-IN

We look forward  
to welcoming our  
first-year students  
and families to  
Saint Vincent  
College! Please  
read below for  
further information 
about your check-in 
process.

You will be given a 
Welcome Weekend 
schedule, full of great 
opportunities to get 
to know your fellow 
students. Please be 
sure to attend each 
session during the full 
weekend, as these are 
all required.

Hello,

All About Check-In
When should I arrive?
Please arrive to Check-In on Friday, August 22 
from 1-2:30 p.m. 

Where should I go?
Commuter students should park in Parking Lot A near the Fred 
Rogers Center, then proceed directly to the Citrone Family 
Commuter Center, located in Placid Hall near the Post Office and 
Community Center Dining Room. 

What can I expect to receive at Check-In?
This is where you will receive your student ID card, important 
first-year student information, and Welcome Weekend packets. 
You will also meet other Commuters and start to build your 
new home on campus. 

Do I have to attend Check-In?
Check-In is mandatory, as are the other events of the weekend. 

How do I get my parking permit?
To request a parking permit, please sign up on the Public Safety 
page on the MySV Portal. Students are required to display their 
permit. Cars without permits will be ticketed during the first 
week of classes. 

Bridget DiVittis
Coordinator of 
Commuter Outreach

bridget.divittis@stvincent.edu

Orientation Committee
svc.orientation@stvincent.edu

Who should I contact with questions specifically about commuting?

Important Information 
About Financial 
Clearance

Financial Clearance must be obtained prior to 
check-in. Students who are not cleared will be 
directed to the Business Office to obtain their 
clearances. You will be notified by the Business 
Office when you are financially cleared.  
Please make sure you have financial clearance  
prior to check-in. 

If you have questions about financial  
clearance, please contact the Business Office 
at 724-537-4577. 




